
Dear Council colleagues, 
 
I would like to move the following amendment to the CWC committee recommendation for I 
Item 4.1, Initiation of the Mobility Master Plan Development:  
 
That staff BE DIRECTED to add "Efficiency"  to the list of guiding principles for the development 
of the Mobility Master Plan. 
 
Although we are adding wonderful new dimensions, I believe that the efficiency of our 
transportation system is the most common day-to-day experience of those who use it and 
needs to remain top of mind. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael van Holst 
 


